
 

Classroom News   
Class Name:   Flint                                                          Term :   Term 4 2023-2024 
 

What we have been doing Photos  
This term, we have been working very hard in 

Maths. As students are working at different levels, 

they have been choosing topics they wish to 

improve (including column addition, long 

division, working out the perimeter of a 

rectangle and ratios and percentages). 

Congratulations must go to Neah for her 

successful completion of the Entry Level 2 exam. 

In English, students have looked at estate 

agents’ descriptions of houses and then worked 

on describing a castle in France using similar 

adjectives and language devices. They have 

also been preparing presentations on their 

chosen topics (ranging from Martin Luther King 

through to Reading FC). 

 

Earlier this term we visited the National Motor 

Museum at Beaulieu. We enjoyed riding on the 

monorail and marvelling at the famous cars from 

top gear, and the huge collection of vintage 

cars.  

 

Post-16 took a team of table cricketers to 

compete against local schools in a tournament. 

We came 5th out of seven teams and our very 

own Olivia won player of the day!  

 

We welcomed two paramedic students, Lewis 

and Trinity, who worked with us for a week. They 

delivered an interesting First Aid presentation to 

our students. 

 

We have been visiting the Growing 2gether 

project in Headley on Monday afternoons. We 

have planted tomatoes, green beans, onions 

and potatoes and students shall be returning 

there every fortnight as they alternate their 

WOW sessions. 

 

The WOW team have been working their magic 

and there are currently a few new placements 

in the pipeline. Watch this space!  
 

 

Dates to remember 

Thursday 28th March – Last day of Term 4 

Monday 15th April – First day of Term 5 

Friday 24th May – Last day of Term 5 

Thursday 11th July - Prom at Post-16 

Monday 22nd July – Leavers’ Assembly 1.30pm at 

Post-16 

 

 

 

 


